
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
 NOTICE is hereby given that the City Commission of the City of 

Hobbs, New Mexico, will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, September 4, 

2018, at 6:00 p.m., in the City Commission Chamber at City Hall, First 

Floor Annex, 200 East Broadway, Hobbs, New Mexico.  The purpose of the 

hearing will be to consider whether the State of New Mexico Regulation 

and Licensing Department, Alcohol and Gaming Division, should approve 

or disapprove the following liquor license application. Protests and 

objections may be made by any interested persons at the time, date and 

place of hearing. 
NOTICE TO PERSONS WITH DISABILITIES:   If you have a disability and 

require special assistance to participate in the hearing, please contact Jan 

Fletcher at least three days before the hearing date at (575) 397-9207. 

 
APPLICATION FOR RESTAURANT LICENSE 

FOR THE SALE OF BEER AND WINE  
 

  Application #: 1097141 
  Applicant: Toreados Taco Grill, LLC Inc. 
  D/B/A Name: Toreados Taco Grill 
  Proposed Address: 205 West Sanger 
   Hobbs, NM   88240 
 
 DATED this 23rd day of July, 2018.   
 
 
 
       /s/ Sam D. Cobb 
       SAM D. COBB, Mayor 


